

**From:** Bill Hanley <[bhanley1954@gmail.com](mailto:bhanley1954@gmail.com)>

**Sent:** Friday, March 26, 2021 10:58 AM

**To:** CRC Office <[office@capitolrivercouncil.org](mailto:office@capitolrivercouncil.org)>; Peg Guilfoyle <[pegguilfoyle@gmail.com](mailto:pegguilfoyle@gmail.com)>; William Travis <[traviswilliamw@gmail.com](mailto:traviswilliamw@gmail.com)>; Linda Kohl <[maplewoodsweets@gmail.com](mailto:maplewoodsweets@gmail.com)>; Bill Huepenbecker <[bhuepenbecker@rivercentre.org](mailto:bhuepenbecker@rivercentre.org)>; Jon Fure <[jon.fure@capitolrivercouncil.org](mailto:jon.fure@capitolrivercouncil.org)>; Nick Geng <[ngeng@tbigos.com](mailto:ngeng@tbigos.com)>; Shevek McKee <[shevekm@gmail.com](mailto:shevekm@gmail.com)>; Krueger, Jean <[jean.krueger@co.ramsey.mn.us](mailto:jean.krueger@co.ramsey.mn.us)>; Bill Hanley <[bhanley1954@gmail.com](mailto:bhanley1954@gmail.com)>; Skyway Committee <[skywayssp@gmail.com](mailto:skywayssp@gmail.com)>; Ferrara, Tom (CI-StPaul) <[tom.ferrara@ci.stpaul.mn.us](mailto:tom.ferrara@ci.stpaul.mn.us)>; Noecker, Rebecca (CI-StPaul) <[Rebecca.Noecker@ci.stpaul.mn.us](mailto:Rebecca.Noecker@ci.stpaul.mn.us)>; Thao, Kayla (CI-StPaul) <[kayla.thao@ci.stpaul.mn.us](mailto:kayla.thao@ci.stpaul.mn.us)>; Niziolek, Dan (CI-StPaul) <[dan.niziolek@ci.stpaul.mn.us](mailto:dan.niziolek@ci.stpaul.mn.us)>; Lori Hanley <[lhhanley@nmdp.org](mailto:lhhanley@nmdp.org)>; Lori Hanley <[lhhanley4@gmail.com](mailto:lhhanley4@gmail.com)>; Barry Cipra <[bcipra@rconnect.com](mailto:bcipra@rconnect.com)>; Helen Wagner <[helen111@comcast.net](mailto:helen111@comcast.net)>; richard.raymond@transitpd.org; [joe.spartz@bomastpaul.org](mailto:joe.spartz@bomastpaul.org); Joe Spencer <[joe.spencer@stpdowntownalliance.org](mailto:joe.spencer@stpdowntownalliance.org)>; Grates, Richard <[richard.grates@transitpd.org](mailto:richard.grates@transitpd.org)>; Rod Halvorson <[halvorrod@yahoo.com](mailto:halvorrod@yahoo.com)>; Ellison, Jeremy (CI-StPaul) <[jeremy.ellison@ci.stpaul.mn.us](mailto:jeremy.ellison@ci.stpaul.mn.us)>; Mollner, Jesse (CI-StPaul) <[jesse.mollner@ci.stpaul.mn.us](mailto:jesse.mollner@ci.stpaul.mn.us)>; Crystal Meriwether <[meriw001@umn.edu](mailto:meriw001@umn.edu)>; #702 Shelley & Vijay Andrew <[Shelleyvijay\\_andrew@yahoo.com](mailto:Shelleyvijay_andrew@yahoo.com)>; Alan Ostergaard <[alan.ostergaard@radiashealth.org](mailto:alan.ostergaard@radiashealth.org)>; Adrean Clark <[adreanaline@gmail.com](mailto:adreanaline@gmail.com)>; Design Sphere by Olga ! <[designspherebyolga@gmail.com](mailto:designspherebyolga@gmail.com)>; Kershaw, Sean (CI-StPaul) <[Sean.Kershaw@ci.stpaul.mn.us](mailto:Sean.Kershaw@ci.stpaul.mn.us)>

**Subject:** Re: Skyway Meeting Friday ( March 26) 9am....

**Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.**

Skyway Folks....

Here is the resolution just approved unanimously by the SGAC

**Having received the March, 2021 proposal for the closure of the skyway through Park Square Court and having solicited and received comments from several dozen skyway stake-holders, the Skyway Governance Advisory Committee recommends rejection of this specific proposal. The committee requests any modification to the proposal be referred back to the Committee.**